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DAC Meeting Minutes
November 4, 2019
-The DAC meeting started at 5:09 p.m. Natalie opened the meeting and requested to review the minutes from the past meeting and the agenda for today. 
-We had 14 attendees.
-First motion from Wilma Tamayo.
-The agenda and minutes were unanimously approved. The names of the DAC committee officers need to be corrected in the agenda. 
-Sandra requested that the new committee members inform the clerk. 
-Sandra officially said that this year we will continue as committee officers because it is our second year according to the DAC by-laws. 
-Sandra talked about the LCAP presentation and the budget for the school year, and she also made copies of the LCAP booklet for anyone who would like to have one. 
-Sandra presented about the LCFF, which is the money that is used. We are in the seventh year of the local control funding formula (LCFF).
-Sandra talked about the incoming budge for the 2019-2020 school year. 
-We learned about the money from California’s local control funding formula. Flor shared a bit about the differences in other districts. 
-We spoke about Title I, Titles II and III. This money comes from the federal government. The money helps to give quality education to all children so they can meet the California academic state standards. Title I federal money is distributed to the states. California distributes the money to each school district based on the number of low income students in each district. 
-Sandra also explained how Alum Rock uses Title I funds. 
-Title I is also used to pay for students’ field trips. We broke down the Title I, II, III money and how it is used at the schools with the district monitoring.  
-She also explained a bit about LCAP, and told us that there will be LCAP presentations at different schools. 
-She also talked about the Dashboard and that it will be revised in December in order to see how our district is doing in all areas. 
-Sandra gave us a Spanish and English copy of the Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP), the 2019-2020 annual update.
-Our meeting closed at 6:33 p.m. Sandra Pinal made the motion and Joanna Taamu from Sheppard seconded it. All the members approved to close today’s meeting on November 26, 2019.  
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